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Newsletter – 28th March 2025 

Cylchlythyr – 28th Mawrth 2025 

Value for this half term is 

 
Gwerth yr hanner tymor 

 
 

Friday 4th April - Easter Egg hunt 

Thursday 10th April 2025 – Easter Raffle 

Sunday 6th July 2025 – ‘Summer Under the Arch’ concert Noddfa & Garnteg 
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Parents Consultations 

Tuesday 1st April 2025  

Wednesday 2nd April 2025  

 

INSET DAYS 

Monday 21st July 2025 

 

Term Dates 2024/2025 

Academic Year 

 

Term Term Begins Half Term Begins Half Term Ends Term Ends 

Autumn 
Monday 
02.09.24 

Monday 
28.10.24 

Friday 
01.11.24 

Friday 
20.12.24 

Spring 
Monday 
06.01.25 

Monday 
24.02.25 

Friday 
28.02.25 

Friday 
11.04.25 

Summer 
Monday 
28.04.25 

Monday 
26.05.25 

Friday 
30.05.25 

Monday 
21.07.25 

 

Year 5 & 6 Residential Trip Payments 

 

Final reminder that both Year 5 and Year 6 residential trip payments are due in full via Civica Pay 

by Monday 31st March 2025.  Please contact the school office if you need any assistance. 

 

Parent & Carer Meetings 

Meetings will take place with class teachers on Tuesday 1st April 2025 and Wednesday 2nd April 2025.  

We also have Garnteg Recycle and Reuse uniform stall, Usborne books, and other community 

stalls in the hall for you buy books to read with your children and to find out what is available in 

our community. We are really looking forward to meeting you and talking about progress children 

have made.  



   

 

   

 

Comic Relief 2025 

Thank you for your kind donations for Red Nose Day – Comic Relief on Friday 21st March. We raised a total 

of £144.50.  

 

Easter Activities at Garnteg  

 

Easter Egg Hunt 

The School council will be organising the annual Easter Egg Hunt on Friday 4th April 2025. If 

you would like your child to take part, please can you send £2 by Wednesday 2nd April 2025.  

 

Egg-Citing Easter Raffle 

  

 
 



   

 

   

 

 
 

We’re thrilled to announce the launch of our egg-citing Easter Raffle at Garnteg Primary School! 

We would be very grateful for any Easter egg donations, if you or a company you know can donate 

any prizes, they would be greatly received.  

Raffle Ticket Sales: You will receive two strips of tickets per child at 50p per strip, please 

return them with your child’s name and class written on the back as soon as possible. 

Raffle Drawing: The much-anticipated raffle will take place on Thursday 10th April 2025. Pupils 

can win prizes for best Easter headgear. 

 

All funds raised from this will directly contribute to resources for our children. Your generosity 

and participation are greatly appreciated. 

 

Mother’s Day/Special Person’s Shop 

 

Message from School Council & Ambassadors:  

Thank you for so much for supporting our Mother’s Day/Special Person’s Shop. 

 

F1 in Schools Primary UK Finals 2025 

A big well done to the pupils who travelled to Rotherham this week to represent South Wales in 

the UK Finals of the F1 in Schools Primary Competition. Two teams, The Golden Gears and Draig 

Sigma took part in the finals against 53 teams from all over the UK plus 5 teams who had 

travelled all the way from Honk Kong to take part in the event! They had an amazing day with 

both teams being nominated for awards with Draig Sigma winning the Best Pit Display at the 

event. The whole event can be found on YouTube. 

Congratulations to our F1 Club this year. You are all F1 Superstars!! 

 

 

 



   

 

   

 

Cookstars and Year 4 

This week families and pupils in Year 4 completed their final session this week. Thank you for 

attending this super project developing Maths & Numeracy skills through cookery. Feedback from 

pupils, families and staff has been excellent. 

  
 

ALN transformation 

Please find below an email from Welsh Government who are conducting a survey to gather 

parental/ carer views on the ALN transformation. Please click on link below: 
ALN System Evaluation: Parents and Carers Survey 

 

 

Advice farms during Easter 

 

How to stay safe from infections carried by animals when visiting a farm – UK Health Security 

Agency 

 

Food & Wellbeing Camps at Garnteg 

Please click on link below or QR code to register children for Easter provision:  

https://iweb.itouchvision.com/portal/itouchvision/r/customer/category_link?cuid=CCA8599AE222B64E5

53E3059431401AB98C0B98E&lang=EN&P_LANG=en 

 

 
 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.smartsurvey.co.uk%2Fs%2Faln-parents-carers%2F&data=05%7C02%7CChristine.Jones%40torfaen.gov.uk%7C00c285f7250c4bbccf5008dd66c95d44%7C2c4d0079c52c4bb3b3cad8eaf1b6b7d5%7C0%7C0%7C638779737231259397%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2FCNejLp%2B3Tx0%2BAWBLjH5JLZpE11A0mrl6f2En9J7Qz8%3D&reserved=0
https://ukhsa.blog.gov.uk/2024/05/02/how-to-stay-safe-from-infections-carried-by-animals-when-visiting-a-farm/
https://ukhsa.blog.gov.uk/2024/05/02/how-to-stay-safe-from-infections-carried-by-animals-when-visiting-a-farm/
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fiweb.itouchvision.com%2Fportal%2Fitouchvision%2Fr%2Fcustomer%2Fcategory_link%3Fcuid%3DCCA8599AE222B64E553E3059431401AB98C0B98E%26lang%3DEN%26P_LANG%3Den&data=05%7C02%7CChristine.Jones%40torfaen.gov.uk%7C42cc039dc3f04b8ed80808dd6560566f%7C2c4d0079c52c4bb3b3cad8eaf1b6b7d5%7C0%7C0%7C638778186660795169%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=zNolEni0sUAoavQNePD7%2BiyGV8mxLWft38kPWNpgk5o%3D&reserved=0
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fiweb.itouchvision.com%2Fportal%2Fitouchvision%2Fr%2Fcustomer%2Fcategory_link%3Fcuid%3DCCA8599AE222B64E553E3059431401AB98C0B98E%26lang%3DEN%26P_LANG%3Den&data=05%7C02%7CChristine.Jones%40torfaen.gov.uk%7C42cc039dc3f04b8ed80808dd6560566f%7C2c4d0079c52c4bb3b3cad8eaf1b6b7d5%7C0%7C0%7C638778186660795169%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=zNolEni0sUAoavQNePD7%2BiyGV8mxLWft38kPWNpgk5o%3D&reserved=0


   

 

   

 

Attendance Winners - 17th – 21st March 2025 

Congratulations to Dosbarth 3 Miss Bones/Mrs Messore who were foundation phase 

attendance winners for last week 94.81% and Dosbarth 7 Mrs Rogers with 94.62%. 

WELL DONE!  DA IAWN! 

 

This week’s attendance figures are: 

Year % overall Class Percentage Year 
% 

overall 
Class Percentage 

Nursery  0 89.76 
3 92.13 

6 91.48 

Reception 91.59 
1 93.60 7 94.62 

2 87.31 
4 90.51 

8 84.62 

1 92.86 
3 96.30 9 94.07 

  
5 92.73 

10 91.11 

2 95.38 
4 93.46 11 94.29 

5 95 
6 90.96 

12 85.77 

    13 96.15 

 

Class 
Target by end of 

year 
Current percentage  

to date 

3 95 93.74 

4 95 91.76 

5 95 93.57 

6 95 93.68 

7 95 93.48 

8 95 89.29 

9 95 90.81 

10 95 92.20 

11 95 91.27 

12 95 88 

13 95 93.97 

 

A reminder to Strive for 95!  The classes with the highest attendance for the week receive a whole 

class reward (e.g. squash and biscuits) and any class who achieves over 90% attendance gets extra 



   

 

   

 

play.  Individual classes also give rewards and prizes to pupils with fantastic attendance.  

#notinmissout 

 

🌟 Seren Yr Wythnos 🌟 
 

Foundation Phase   Key Stage 2  

Class  Seren  

Yr Wythnos 

Class  Seren  

Yr Wythnos 

Nursery – AM – Leo 

PM – Maliyah 
Dosbarth 7 – Mrs Rogers Mya 

Dosbarth 1 – Mrs Lewis  Jaxon  Dosbarth 8 – Miss Williams  Talia 

Dosbarth 2 – Miss Dalton  Darcie-Mae Dosbarth 9 – Mr Phillips Theo 

Dosbarth 3 – Miss Bones / 

Mrs Messore  

Oakley Dosbarth 10 – Mrs Ngwenya  Oscar 

Dosbarth 4 – Miss Channing  Jac Dosbarth 11 – Miss Grimas  Ainara 

Dosbarth 5 – Mrs Phillips   Dosbarth 12 – Mrs Lee  Tayah 

Dosbarth 6 – Mr Key  Dosbarth 13 – Mrs Parker-Evans Whole class  

 

Nursery – Da iawn everyone for a super week working hard in Meithrin. We have been busy being designers, 

bakers and writers this week whilst learning all about and celebrating important people in our lives. We have 

thoroughly enjoyed being creative and exploring different shapes. Da iawn Meithrin! Have a fantastic 

weekend everyone!  

 

Dosbarth 1 & 2 –   Da iawn Dosbarth Un and Dau for another successful week of learning.  Our classes 

have been working hard using their maths skills, where they have made building in the block play and 

measured the height of these buildings.  We took a visit to our allotments, where we began to get them 

ready for planting our seeds.  Have a wonderful weekend 😊 Diolch. 

 

Dosbarth 3 – Another busy week in class. The children have been enjoying learning about Buddhism and how 

meditation and mindfulness helps our wellbeing. They have taken part in yoga activities and team games in 

P.E. A reminder about Parent Consultations next week taking place Tuesday 1st and Wednesday 2nd April: if 

you haven’t made an appointment, please contact us on dojos. Have a lovely weekend everyone.  

Dosbarth 4 & 5 – A busy, but amazingly productive week we have had in Dosbarth 4 and 5! We have been 

busy exploring how our families look and researching countries that some of our families have moved from 

to our local area. You’ve enjoyed looking at our new class and book and writing your own rhyming poems this 

week. Have a lovely weekend and we will see you Monday 😊. 

 

Dosbarth 6 and 7 – Wow what an amazing week we have had in Dosbarth 6 and 7. You were all amazing 

when we performed together the songs that you learnt in the cornet lessons with Mr S- year 4 really enjoyed 

the performance. Also, you have all shone with writing your newspaper articles and completed division using 

the number line. A reminder that if you haven't made an appointment for parents evening then please look 

at the available times on dojo and massage the class teacher for one. Have a lovely weekend. 



   

 

   

 

 

Dosbarth 8 & 9-  

We have been enjoying our cricket sessions this week in PE. The children have been taking the skills we 

learned while working with cricket Wales to play games in our PE lessons.  It is amazing to see how quickly 

you have all picked up the skills! Reminder of parent consultations next week. We look forward to meeting 

with you to discuss your child’s progress. Enjoy your weekend! 

 

Dosbarth 10 & 11 – A fantastic week for Blwyddyn 5, you’ve worked so well together to begin your 3D 

models.  We can’t wait to see the finished results.  A big plea to please complete your payments for the 

residential trip.  Have a wonderful weekend 😊  

 

Dosbarth 12 & 13 – We have thoroughly enjoyed our Senedd trips this week, we are so proud of the 

children’s behaviour. We have completed a high standard of maths this week through budgeting problems 

and planning our trips to Cardiff Bay. We look forward to writing our Historical Fiction stories next week, 

have a wonderful weekend.  

 

Community Notices 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 



   

 

   

 

 
 

 



   

 

   

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Kindest Regards  

Mrs Roche & all the staff at Garnteg Primary School 
 

 


